Ms. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item CC1 Consultant Contract for Christine Stopka:

Request:    

How will the video tape be used to train additional teachers? 

How many PE teachers in PBCSD? 

What is the plan for training additional teachers?

What is the fiscal impact for teacher stipends?

Response:  

How will the video tape be used to train additional teachers? The video tape will be used as a training tool on PDD days and will be available to individuals on a check out basis.  All PE teachers in PBC teach special needs students through inclusion.  Access to this information will increase their knowledge of students with disabilities.  It will be especially useful when working with students who require adaptations to the regular PE program. These might include modifications to equipment and game rules.  This training is the first comprehensive training available to PE teachers in the area of students with disabilities and supports the district's comprehensive inclusion initiative. 

 

How many PE teachers in PBCSD?  There are 397 certified physical education teachers in the School District. Of this number, six are designated exclusively as adaptive PE teachers. Adaptive PE teachers provide itinerant services to students and consultative services to other PE teachers on an IEP determined basis.  

What is the plan for training additional teachers? Since there are only slots for 35 PE teachers at this training (and there is a long wait list), additional training will occur on PDD days as scheduled by the Administrator for Physical Education, Health and Driver Education.  In addition, PE teachers who participate in this training will be asked to provide specific topic information to other PE teachers during these PDD workshops.  

What is the fiscal impact for teacher stipends?  There will be no stipends for attending this training.  Those who attend will receive professional development points towards recertification.  The source of funds is Title I and IDEA.  
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